

10 St. Mary St. • Ste 306 • Toronto • Ontario • M4Y 1P9 • Ph. 416-963-0100 • tamac@canadafilm.com

OCT 3 1 2006

Toronto, October 25, 2006

ACTRA

Attn: Stephen Waddell National Executive Director & Chief Negotiator

Dear Mr. Waddell,

The members of TAMAC, the Talent Agents and Managers Association of Canada, wish to stand side by side with their clients, performer members of ACTRA, in expressing not only our support but also our pride in the dedication of the Negotiating Team.

Reflecting on both days of negotiations and reviewing the CFTPA's proposals, we are in a state of shock at the demands of the Producers. Particularly, the proposed rollbacks and the introduction of less than scale fees for all types of productions, with no regard to Canadian Content.

TAMAC wishes to present a united front with ACTRA in its decision to demand mediation immediately. We are expressing today our full support and commitment to all the proposals introduced by ACTRA on October 23, 2006.

We are proud that ACTRA is following in the footsteps of UBCP which is currently in mediation, a strong negotiating decision firmly supported by TAMAC.

As Industry Leaders, TAMAC Members endeavour to collectively work for the betterment of Actors and other Professionals in the Entertainment Industry.

With continued support,

Cathy Knights, Performer/Liaison

Of behalf of the Board of TAMAC and its Members

www.tamac.ca